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Casework Activity and Expanded ESP Participation 

Correction Field Operations Memo 2000-7, “TAFDC Casework Activity and 
Expanded ESP Participation,” The TMDC Procedural Guide 
Update #30 and March Transitions incorrectly stated that both 
Nonexempt and Exempt Teen Parent cases needed to have eligibility 
reviews done at least four times per year. 

These cases should have eligibility reviews done at least three times per 
year. 

The TAFDC Procedural Guide will be updated in April with this change. 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 

Questions Policy-related questions should be referred by your Hotline Designee to 
the Policy Hotline at (617) 348-8478. 


